
 

 

3rd December 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Re: Queen Elizabeth Sixth Form College – A Christmas Carol Production 

(Ref 0050-24JTA) 

 

The English department is pleased to offer your child the opportunity to take part in a visit to 

a production of Dickens’ ‘A Christmas Carol’ at Queen Elizabeth Sixth Form College, 

Darlington on the afternoon of Wednesday 11th December 2024. 

 

On the day, pupils will leave school at 12:00pm, travelling to Queen Elizabeth Sixth Form 

College by coach and will return to school at approximately 2:45pm. 

 

Pupils are required to wear school uniform for the visit. There is no cost for the visit.  

 

Please note, the visit has limited places. If you would like your child to take part, please 

click here to complete an expression of interest.  Deadline for registration is midnight on 

Thursday 5th December 2024. 

 

After this deadline, all expressions of interest will be collated and places allocated via a 

random number generated draw. We will then inform parents / carers as to whether their 

child has been successful in securing a place and provide further information. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the visit, please do not hesitate to contact me via main 

reception on 01325 380815 or by email ODickinson@longfield.nalp.org.uk  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 
Mr J Tattersall 

Assistant Headteacher 
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